July 30, 2003

Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in a workshop session on July 30, 2003, at 7:00 p.m.  Councilmembers present were Tindall-Ellis, Case, Smith, and Mason.  Councilmember Messer was absent.  Mayor Robertson and visitors, Tom Holyk, Rod Orlando, and Laura Van Tassell, were also present.

Rod Orlando presented the Draft Comprehensive Growth Management Plan Update to the Council.  Rod also presented a tentative work program schedule for reviewing and adopting the plan and its various components.

The session was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.  There was no action taken at the meeting. 
